EMAIL WITH ORIGINAL REP ATTACHED>

| refer to your e-mail of 16/05/2018 and trust that my comments as the attached sheet, submitted
during the consultation period, will be taken into consideration by the Inspector under ‘Matter 10’ to be
dealt with on Monday 17 September 2018.

With construction work on sites FS1 and FS2 well under way now, the destruction of our village
through over development is already happening and the situation most definitely must not be made
worse by proceeding with any development on site FS3 or the three sites off the Hilton Road identified
on the ‘Housing & Economic Land Availability Assessment - October 2017’ as 075,127 and 128.

| have had much correspondence with HDC over the past 5 — 6 years concerning the over
development of Fenstanton but without avail. We must now definitely revert back to the policy of only
small infill housing being allowed in the future, that was the policy in place before the start of any of
the current developments, otherwise Fenstanton will be soon be completely destroyed as a village.

As previously stated | am quite happy for the foregoing issues to be dealt with from my written
submission but if the Inspector so wishes for me to attend then | would be willing to do so.

Regards

Trevor Lee



